
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Welcome to Term 4! 

I hope all families had a wonderful and relaxing school break, and students are 
excited to commence their final term of 2024. 

Cultural Awards will be held this week, Week 1, Friday October 4, commencing at 5pm. 
All students receiving awards have been emailed with their award information. To 
assist with organisation, please respond to the RSVP link that has been emailed out 
to parents and students. There will be a practice for students attending on Friday 
during first break. 
 
Over the school holidays, selected instrumental music students travelled down to 
Brisbane to participate in the State Honours Ensemble Program QLD and the 
Australian Honours Ensemble Program. Congratulations to the below students on this 
achievement: 
Australian Honours Ensemble Program 

- Isabella Mead – Clarinet  
State Honours Ensemble Program QLD 

- Alexander Brown – Trombone 
- Emily Carew – Voice 
- Matthew Gill – Trumpet 
- Euan Hack – Voice 
- Brydee Lehmann – Voice 
- Ewen Lodewikus – Cello 
- James Romer – Voice 
- Nyari Waterton – Clarinet  

 
The next TCC / Parish Mass will be held Saturday 12 October, 6pm. All are most 
welcome to attend. Music Ministry students will recommence their rehearsals this 
week during first break on Wednesday. If you would like to be a member of the Music 
Ministry group, please come along to rehearsals this week – we look forward to seeing 
you! 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

If you haven’t already heard the exciting news, the 2025 College Musical will be: 

 

 

I am very much looking forward to working with everyone who would like to be 
involved. 
 
If you would like to audition for an ensemble OR lead role, please click the below 
link: 
2024 Musical Auditions! 
Once you have filled out this form, an email will be sent to you containing the 
Audition Nomination Form and Production Booklet.  
Stage or performance experience is not compulsory to be a part of this musical. 
 
If you would like to be a part of the musical but would not like to audition to be on 
stage, please click the below link to sign up for the backstage: 
The Little Mermaid – Back Stage Sign Up 
Everyone is welcome to be a member of backstage, you do not need to have previous 
experience. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to ask me at any time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=sCcdw6dYO0eVAv--DV-2cGW0Wv4hVrxNvAFfbhuTXHRUNTNIVE5TMDZNVkJVSzA3QVBFN1dTOVcwQS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=sCcdw6dYO0eVAv--DV-2cGW0Wv4hVrxNvAFfbhuTXHRUMENHOENSWlVOMktST1g4WVlXSExPNUJDSi4u


 

 
 
 
 

 
Miss Celeste Hack  
Cultural + Instrumental Music Coordinator  
 
 

 

30 September   Term 4 Commences 

4 October    Cultural Awards Evening (5pm) 

7 October    Kings Birthday Public Holiday 

11 October    Academic Assembly  

12 October    TCC / Parish Mass 

17 October    Boarder’s Farewell Mass 

18 October    Year 12 Graduation Mass 

28 October    The Little Mermaid Group Audition – Compulsory for all students  

    Wanting to be on stage for the musical.  

2 November  The Little Mermaid – Lead Role auditions  

3 November  The Little Mermaid – Lead Role auditions  

15 November   Arts Night 

18 November   TCC & RSCS Music Evening 

6 December   Term 4 Complete 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


